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WORSHIP This half term, in worship, we will be focusing on the Christian value 

of thankfulness. Next week, we will be focusing on “Giving thanks 

even when times are difficult” (Acts 16.16-end). If children have 

any prayers, linked to this theme, that they would like to share during 

worship, they would be very welcome to do so.   

    Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
This week, Skylark and Kingfisher Classes have been busy, as they’ve been out on their first school trips 
in quite a while! 
 
Skylark Class had a wonderful time at Ford Green Hall yesterday! They received a tour of the house, 
helping them to understand what life was like in 1666. They also took part in a workshop with Samuel 
Pepys, learning about his very important job and what happened to him during the Great Fire of London. 
 
Kingfisher Class visited Shrewsbury Museum, where they talked about Tudor life in Shrewsbury. They 
looked at some Tudor artifacts and tried to guess what they for, and they tried on Tudor clothing and were 
able to create a Tudor house using wooden beams. In the afternoon they went on a tour around 
Shrewsbury looking all the old Tudor buildings that still remain. 
 
Coming up soon, Kingfisher Class have their road safety visit to Market Drayton (‘Stepping Out’), and 
then we have our Christmas events to look forward to, with the older children going to the panto, and the 
younger children enjoying a visit from Jake the Storyteller and Mrs Miflin the Forest School leader. Keep a 
close eye on the ‘upcoming events’ listed below!  

  Mrs Deborah Sadler 

Headteacher 

REMINDERS & NOTICES 
Well done to… 

 

…Lexi, who was player of the 
match for her football team last 
weekend! 
…Lauren, who was the standard 
bearer for Prees Rainbows at their 
Remembrance service! 
…Tate, who has earned five 
badges at Beavers recently!  
 
Well done to you all!  
If your child has any out-of-school 
achievements which they would 
like to share with us, please do let 
us know.  
 

Christmas Church Services:  

We are really pleased to announce that our Christmas church 

services will go ahead this year with parents being welcomed to 

join us! We are very much looking forward to having you joining 

us again! We will take the children to Fauls church on two 

separate days to enable us all to fit inside with a little more 

space to spread out, as outlined below. Save the dates! 

Monday 13th December 1:30pm – Kingfisher and Owl Classes 

Christmas service and performance.  

Wednesday 15th December 1:30pm – Hummingbird, Robin 

and Skylark Classes Nativity performance and service.  

 

Friday 19th November 2021 

CELEBRATION

! 

AWARD WINNERS 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

  

Happy Birthday to: 
Billy, Sofia, Amelia L 
and Ralph, who all 
celebrate their birthdays 
this week.   

Congratulations to this week’s 
Headteacher Award winners, who are:  
 

 
Hummingbird Class: Evie and Finley  
 
Robin Class: Amira, Harper and Neville 
 
Skylark Class: Issy, Reggie, Nieve and 
Noah   
 
Kingfisher Class: Madeleine, Ava S, Corey 
and Lukas   
 
Owl Class: Nathan, Thomas and Lottie  
 
This week, the following children have 
received Accelerated Reader Awards: 
 
Tate, Cleo and Eliza K 
 
Ava S, Gracie-May, Ava L, Amelia K, 
Philippa, Seth and Dorothy  
 
Liam, Thomas, Harley and Bertie 
 
A huge congratulations! 
 
 

Wednesday 1st December – Stepping Out 
session for Kingfisher Class  
Tuesday 7th December – Robin/Skylark 
storyteller afternoon with Jake  
Wednesday 8th December – Robin/Skylark 
Christmas Forest School (AM)  
Wednesday 8th December – Key Stage 2 
panto trip (PM) 
Friday 10th December – Christingle Service 
Monday 13th December – Christmas lunch 
Monday 13th December – KS2 church service  
Wednesday 15th December – EYFS and KS1 
Nativity Service   
Friday 17th December – Christmas Jumper 
Day and last day of term  
 

 

http://bit.ly/LowerHeathParentBulletinTermDates

